
Lding a  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

           

            

Thought for the week 
 

‘A man's friendships are one of the best measures of his 
worth.’ - Charles Darwin 

Calendar for the Week 

Monday 26th June: cricket and construction clubs  

Tuesday 27th June:  Swimming (whole school), Mrs Standish 

lessons, gardening and sewing clubs 

Wednesday 28th June: Transition afternoon with new starters, 

Year 5 taster day at Malton School, Faith group meeting 9am, 

forest schools for Class 1, photography club 

Thursday 29th June: Big sing and fencing clubs, brass lessons 

 Friday 30th June: Puzzle club, Mr Hardcastle guitar lessons 

Monday 26
th

 June 2017 

In the last week …. 

Class One did some fabulous writing about imaginary journeys 
and looked at ‘position’ in maths. 

Class Two planned an investigation in science and started 
writing their informal letter and message in a bottle. 

Class Three made fossils and wrote an introduction and 
descriptive piece for their ‘lost’ project. 

 

FOCAS 

Please can we remind you about the upcoming beetle drive after 
school on Thursday 13th July.  This is a very fun, light hearted 
evening which we hope everyone will be able to attend and 
enjoy.  If anyone has any prizes they are able to donate please 
can you bring these in to the school office, it would be much 
appreciated. 

Easyfundraising – Please can we also remind you about 
Easyfundraising for when you are making purchases.  So far we 
have raised £793.41 for school through this website, which is 
fantastic, and it is so easy to set it up.  If you have any questions 
please ask a committee member or in the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the week 

Class One – Oscar 

Class Two – Joshua S 

Class Three – Beck 

Writers of the week 

Class One – All Year 1 

Class Two – Seth 

Class Three – Myles 

 
Swimsafe 

We have been asked to make you all aware of the swim safe 
courses at Scarborough during August in association with RNLI. 
The courses are free and they teach children how to be safe in 
the sea. Places are limited.   More information can be found at: 
 https://swimsafe.org.uk/location/22 

 

Foodbank 

We are going to have another collection for Ryedale 
food bank.  At the moment they are currently short 
of tinned sponge puddings, UHT juice, tinned fruit, 
UHT milk, tinned potatoes and jam.  Please can you 
bring any donations into school so we can take them 
down by Friday 7th July.  Many thanks. 

School Hoodies 

The hoodie order for the children starting school in September  

is going in this Friday.  Please can you let Mrs Towse know in 

the office if you wish to order any more hoodies ready for 

September.  The sizes are ages 3/4, 5/6, 7/8, 9/10, 11/12 or XS 

and each hoodie costs £14.60.                                 

 

Year 6 Transition Days at Secondary Schools 

Last week Jasumin, Matthew and 1 went to Malton Secondary 

School for our taster days.  We did maths rounders, geography 

and lots of science.  The lunches were really nice too, by Eddie. 

At Norton College Stacey, Scarlett, Jamie, Toby and I solved a 

murder mystery, played with fire (safely in science of course) and 

did a mini Olympics, which was my favourite.  By Drew. 

North Yorkshire Health Reminder - We have 
been asked by the local authority to remind 
parents about checking your children for 
worms, as in the summer months these are 
more prevalent.  It helps if children’s nails 
are short and they are reminded to wash 
their hands.  Many thanks. 

https://swimsafe.org.uk/location/22

